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What are we doing?  
Work at the retrieval shaft on Bourke Street is 
progressing well and we are preparing to re-
open the footpaths between Coward and John 
streets by October 2022.  

Upcoming out of hours work 
Between 8pm and 6am on Monday 4 July there 
will be overnight deliveries of pre-cast concrete 
planks that will act as a roof over the retrieval 
shaft. This roof will serve to close the shaft prior 
to concreting and waterproofing works which 
will permanently seal the shaft prior to the 
reinstatement of the road. 

A crane will be located in the northbound lane on 
Bourke Street, adjacent to the retrieval shaft, to 
lift the planks into place. The project team will 
then secure the planks using hand tools.      

This work will need to be undertaken out of hours 
when traffic volumes are lower for the safety of 
pedestrians, motorists and workers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Traffic changes  
Due to safety and traffic approvals, the 
northbound lane on Bourke Street (between 
Coward and John streets) will be temporarily 
closed during the work. Two-way traffic will be 
maintained under a stop/slow traffic 
configuration.  

How will this impact me?  
The project team understands construction 
activities may cause disruption for the 
community. We will seek to minimise impacts as 
much as possible and provide further details to 
impacted residents in advance of this work.  

We thank you for your patience during this 
important work.  
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Contact us 
If you have any questions about the extended 
work hours, please ask to speak to Roos from 
the Mascot Power Supply Upgrade team:  

 
1800 684 490 

 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms 

 
Level 5, 15 Bourke Road 
Mascot NSW 2020 

 

If you need help understanding  
this information, please contact  
the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them  
to call us on 1800 684 490. 
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